
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
http://us.lambda.tdk.com

June 21st, 2021 

Re: Obsolescence of the narrow input range PXA15xxS3P3 and 05 models 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda has received an EOL notice for a key component used in the narrow input range 
PXA15 3.3V and 5V DC-DC converters.  These six models have an input range of 18 – 36V or 
36 – 75V and this notice does not affect the wide range 9 – 36V or 18 – 75V input PXA15-
24W-xx and PXA15-48W-xx series. 

We recognize that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require additional 
units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares.  We are offering a last time buy 
and ship opportunity as detailed in the table below:   

Part Number Replacement * Last time buy date Last shipment date 
PXA1524S05/NT PXA1524WS05/NT  

21st June 2022 21st December 2022 
PXA1524S05/PT PXA1524WS05/PT 
PXA1524S3P3/NT PXA1524WS3P3/NT 
PXA1548S05/NT PXA1548WS05/NT 
PXA1548S05/PT PXA1548WS05/PT 
PXA1548S3P3/NT PXA1548WS3P3/NT 

Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable and cannot 
be counted towards future stock rotations. 

Contact our technical support for additional information at 1-800-526-2324 or email 
powersolutions@us.tdk-lambda.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


